
DEACONS
Steve Jackson - Events

706-618-9565
David Wheeler - Technology

423-316-0992
Chris Martin - Benevolence

256-509-2990
Byron Jamerson - Worship

423-424-8853
Dan Garey - Missions

423-280-9397
Steve Edwards - Education

931-306-8780

PREACHERS
Denny Howell
423-584-1104
Eric Garner
423-413-8122

TREASURER
Ty McGee

423-488-2255

ELDERS
Melvin Wilson

423-762-8940
Winston Stringfield

423-596-3749
J.J. Winston
423-991-4582
Larry Judd

423-309-5833
Jason Parscale

423-645-2823

             January 17, 2021

 Ooltewah
 Church of Christ

MEETING TIMES
Bible Study..........................9:30 AM
Morning Worship..............10:30 AM
Evening Worship ............... 6:00 PM
Wednesday..........................6:30 PM

3206 Ooltewah-Ringgold Road
Ooltewah, TN  37363

423-499-8080

     Wifi password:  @r@maic1
Email us at:  OoltewahChurchofChrist@epbfi.com

Website:  OoltewahChurchofChrist.com

       God’s
        Plan
          for
    Man’s
Salvation

The Gospel Must Be Heard
Romans 10:17 John 8:32
The Gospel Must Be Believed
John 8:24 Mark 16:16
Sins Must Be Repented Of
Luke 13:3, 5 Acts 2:38
Christ Must Be Confessed
Matthew 10:32-33 Romans 10:10
Baptism For Remission of Sins
Acts 2:38 I Peter 3:21

Live faithful until death   Revelation 2:10

SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES
 Lord’s Supper
Byron Jamerson

A.M.
Announcements..........................J.J. Winston
Opening Prayer............................Larry Judd
Lead Singing.................................Ty McGee
Scripture Reading.....................Steve Jackson
Sermon...................................Denny Howell
Closing Prayer........................Danny Warren

No P.M. Service
until further notice

look for online lessons

No Wednesday Service
until further notice

look for online lessons

January Usher.......................................Brian Dedmon
January Prepare Communion.............Ty & Lori McGee

Supported Mission Work
World Bible School / Philippines

Cusco/Peru - Ryan Davis
Good News Today / Louise Rushmore

Gospel Broadcasting Network
In Search of the Lord’s Way



All those struggling with illness
Glenda Blair - recovering from a recent
procedure
David Crownover - continues to recover
from recent illness
Robin Phelps - recovering from a stroke
Isabella - serious health issues, foster child of
the Jamersons
Natasha Fancher - continues to recover
from Covid
Nita Williams - placed on Hospice care
Family & Friends of Dr. William Dowell
He passed away Thursday evening
Jerry Dagnan - serious health issues

Susan Crownover
Nita Williams
Kevin Plemmons
James McGhee
Kay Suter
Cassie Howell
Cheryl Judd
Jason Judd
Sue Yerbey
Frank & Glennon Caruthers
Ann Benefield
A.L. McGee
Rita McDonald
Patrick Cagle

Zoom to Bloom
Second Saturday of each

month at 11:00 a.m.
contact:  shwinston@gmail.com

if you need more information about
the class or instructions on how

to access the zoom meeting

Mailboxes

   Attention Men
If you’re scheduled to serve in some
capacity during the worship service and
find that you’re not going to be  present,
please contact Byron Jamerson so that
a replacement can be found in a timely
manner.  Your help in this area is greatly
appreciated.

                Words of
Encouragement

I have been crucified with
Christ.  It is no longer I who
live, but Christ who lives in
me.  And the life I now live in
the flesh I live by faith in the
Son of God, who loved me and
gave himself for me.

            Galatians 2:20

Sunday Morning Worship........124

Attendance Last Week

Ooltewah Church of Christ
mailing address:

P.O. Box 147
Ooltewah, TN  37363

If you’re unable to attend the
worship service and wish to

mail in your contribution,
please use the P.O. box rather

than the physical address.
Thank you!

in the fellowship hall.  In order for the
boxes to be useful, please try to adhere
to the following:

*Please be sure that you are checking
your box weekly if possible.

*Due to Covid, many families are not
able to be with us on a regular basis.  If
you notice that someone hasn’t been
here in a long time, please mail their card
rather than placing it in the mailbox so
that they don’t miss out on the kindness
of your thoughts.

*If you can’t find your mailbox, please
see Lori McGee.  Nobody was missed
intentionally but mistakes do happen.

*If you place a card in a mailbox, check
in a couple weeks to be sure it was
picked up.  If it wasn’t, please mail it or
remind that person that they need to
check their box.

*Please help keep the mailbox area tidy.

Every member at Ooltewah
should now have a mailbox

         SAFE PRACTICES
1) Continue to use hand sanitizer.
    You can find bottles located
    througout the building.
2) Wear a mask
3) Continue to practice social
    distancing
We’re fortunate that we are still able
to meet as a group inside the
building.  Let’s continue to do all that
we can to keep our brethren safe.


